
REPORT OF THE 

ALC-EMPLOYEE BENEFITS DIVISION OVERSIGHT SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE 

ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

June 17, 2022 

The ALC-Employee Benefits Division Oversight Subcommittee met on Thursday, May 26, 

2022, 10:00 a.m., Room A, MAC.   The Oversight Subcommittee heard the following 

presentations: 

1. Consultant Services Contract with The Segal  Group

2. Overview of Employee Health Benefits Study and Update on Current Employee

Benefits Division

The Oversight Subcommittee also reviewed the following Employee Benefits Division 

Contract Amendments: 

1. ConnectYourCare, LLC - Amendment 2

2. Mainstream Technologies - Amendment 5

Respectfully submitted, 

Senator Jason Rapert, Co-Chair Representative Deborah Ferguson, Co-Chair 
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REPORT OF THE  

EMPLOYEE BENEFITS DIVISION OVERSIGHT SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE  

ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

June 17, 2022 

Senator Rice and Representative Wardlaw, Co-Chairs: 

The Employee Benefits Division Oversight Subcommittee met on Wednesday, June 15, 2022, at 
10:00 am, in Committee Room A in Little Rock.  

The Subcommittee approved actions of the State Board of Finance regarding approved plan rates 
for the 2023 plan year and implementation of a Medicare Advantage plan for retirees under the 
state employee and public school employee plan. 

The Subcommittee also reviewed the following items: 

1. EBRx UAMS – Amendment 5 - $1,230,833

2. MedImpact Healthcare Systems, Inc. – Amendment 5 - $2,500,000

3. United Healthcare – New Contract - $137,854,800

− The Subcommittee passed a motion regarding the United Healthcare Medicare
Advantage Prescription Drug (MAPD) Contract of $137,854,800. The motion grants 
the authority to the ALC Co-Chairs to review the contract between the Employee 
Benefits Division (EBD) and United Healthcare, related to the MAPD Coverage for 
retirees, upon receipt of the administrative protest determination from the Office of 
State Purchasing Director, if the determination is received by June 30, 2022, and the 
contract with United Healthcare is unchanged from the contract presented to the EBD 
Subcommittee on June 15,2022.  

Respectfully submitted by acting Subcommittee Co-Chairs, Senator Kim Hammer and 
Representative Jack Ladyman.  
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